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This week, the Internal Revenue Service reminded taxpayers to get ready to report
purchases made using payment apps like Venmo, PayPal, and Cash App that total at least
$600.

The IRS informed small business owners about the $600 barrier for obtaining Form 1099-K
for third-party payments exceeding $600 in an online tutorial.

Third-party payment processors must start this year reporting a user's business
transactions to the IRS if they total more than $600 for the whole year. Before, if a user's
gross revenue exceeded $20,000 or if they had 200 distinct transactions during a calendar
year, the payment apps had to issue them a Form 1099-K.

The use of Venmo or PayPal to send a loved one a present, pay your roommate's rent, or
reimburse a friend for dinner will not be covered by the new law because it only applies to
payments received for goods and services transactions. Anyone who obtains money from
selling a personal object at a loss is also exempt from paying taxes; for instance, if you
bought a couch for $300 and sold it for $250, the difference is not taxable.

PayPal previously stated, "This doesn't include things like paying your family or friends
back using PayPal or Venmo for dinner, gifts, or joint trips."

To be clear, business owners already have to inform the IRS of that income.

According to a FAQ on PayPal's website, "For the 2022 tax year, you should take into
account the amounts stated on your Form 1099-K when determining gross receipts for your
income tax return." "Our report and your report will be cross-referenced by the IRS."

For transactions done electronically or by mail, the cash applications must now deliver
Form 1099-K to users who satisfy the most recent standards.
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We hope you enjoy this crossword puzzle!


